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Change of Auditors 

We wish to advise that we have received consent from the Australian Securities & Investments Commission for the 

removal of PricewaterhouseCoopers as the scheme and compliance plan auditor for our range of managed 

investment schemes and for the appointment of Ernst & Young as the incoming auditor. 

This change in auditor follows a formal tender process and vendor due diligence process. 
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Important  Information: 

Issued by State Street Global Advisors, Australia Services Limited 

(AFSL Number 274900, ABN 16 108 671 441) (“SSGA, ASL”). 

Registered office: Level 17, 420 George Street, Sydney, NSW 2000, 

Australia · Telephone: +612 9240-7600 · Web: www.ssga.com. 

State Street Global Advisors, Australia, Limited (AFSL Number 

238276, ABN 42 003 914 225) (“SSGA Australia”) is the Investment 

Manager. 

This general information has been prepared without taking into 

account your individual objectives, financial situation or needs and 

you should consider whether it is appropriate for you.  

You should seek professional advice and consider the product 

disclosure document, available at www.ssga.com, before deciding 

whether to acquire or continue to hold units in the Fund.  

There is no representation or warranty as to the currency or 

accuracy of, nor liability for, decisions based on such information. 

The whole or any part of this work may not be reproduced, copied or 

transmitted or any of its contents disclosed to third parties without 

SSGA Australia’s express written consent.   
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